
 

 
 
 

    

Memo 
 
Date: March 16, 2020 
 
To: Priests, deacons, religious brothers and sisters, principals and  
 parish staff 
 
From: Elaine Phillips, Associate Director of Youth Ministry, Office of 

Formation and Discipleship  

Re:  Youth Ministry newsletter: events, resources and information  
for youth ministers 

 

Please take a moment to review our bimonthly Youth Ministry newsletter. Stay 
informed of events, resources and information relevant to both middle and high 
school youth ministers. 
 
Some of the featured articles in this issue include:  

• High School Youth Rally Cancelled  
• Don’t Forget Your Self-Care  
• Starve Wars at The Eucharistic Congress    

 
Click on link below for the complete newsletter: 
http://tiny.cc/1hu5kz 
 
Sign up to receive the Youth Ministry newsletter here: 
https://mailchi.mp/archatl/Ysignup-4-newsletter 
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